
Board Report 11/12/18 

Tom Muir is officially part time. He will be overseeing projects for the school district. Currently he is 
supervising the construction of the HHS softball fields. 

Surplus Property 
The Ford Ranger and Dodge minivan are valued at scrap metal price which currently is $90.00 per ton.  
They were sold for $75.00 each and have been hauled away. 

One of the drill presses from the wood shop will be kept for the maintenance shop. 

The two table saws and 1995 Dixon lawnmower will be taken to Pickett Auction in Greenleaf to be sold 
to the highest bidder on December 4th.  Since the John Deere snow blower attachment was valued at 
$1,000, it will have to be advertized for sale twice with a public notice in the paper requiring sealed bids 
for no less than $1,000 before it can be taken to an auction. 

We are also going to sell the old handicap bus and the bus that is parked behind the district office.  In 
case of an emergency that the new handicap bus breaks down, we can lease one from Western 
Mountain Bus Company for $200.00-$250.00 per week.  I believe we will save money on maintenance 
and inspections. 

 

 

Dan Aberasturi 


